
As a person who has rented for more years than she's owned housing in Portland, I am very much in favor of HB 
2004. However, even if I weren't a renter, I'd be an ally. In this beautiful, wonderful city, we must support each other. 
Safe, stable housing is a right. Quality of home life affects so much else in life. With HB 2004, our state shows it 
cares about its people. 

Thank you. 

 

Kristin Thiel 

 


